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Lions,

     I can not believe that were are in July already and half the year is in the past.  I hope everyone had a wonderful 4th of July, I know we truly enjoyed ours.  Coming up at the end of July will be the Lake county fair, July 26th - July 30th.  Be sure to see Lion Rich Walters to get signed up for shifts.  After the fair is over we start our focus on everyone's favorite, The Steer Roast and also the poker events.  I would like to see us dedicate to event to Lion Terry Rockenbach for the many years of service he provided.  We will have a discussion about this at the July meeting but I am thinking we rename the steer roast to "Terry Rockenbach Steer Roast".  Poker will be same as last year, the 1st Sunday of the month beginning  in September and going through December.  The July meeting we will hear from Joyce Campbell and the Oasis, she has some new stuff she would like to share with us. I look forward as always to seeing everyone Tuesday.

Lion Joe Kane

Grayslake Lions Club Board meeting 6/13/17
Present: Joe, Bob P, Tim P, Jim S, Rob D, Cynthia, Debbie, Greg, Carole, Matt, Tim, Patti 

Called to order at 6pm

Carole made a motion to approve the minutes from April and May, Bob P seconded this motion and minutes were approved. 

Treasurer’s report reviewed, Cynthia made a motion to place on file and Tim P seconded this motion.

Correspondence: We received thank you notes from Second Sense, Hannah T scholarship winner, Sedol, Mainstay, The Dietz family, Luke Commission, Special Olympics(Lake Zurich Lions) and PADS

Jim S talked about a family in need ---After much discussion no funds granted at this time. We have not helped families in the past with housing needs and other sources are available.

New member application has increased to $35.00 from $25.00 .  Bob P made a motion to charge new members only $25.00 and the club pick up $10.00  Rob D seconded this motion and motion was approved. 

The Lions Plaque at Grayslake Central is full. No one was sure if there is a plaque at Grayslake North. Cynthia made a motion to buy 2 new plaques 1 for each school, Carole seconded this motion. Motion approved.

We received information from Eversight that they are changing their entire program.

Carole provided information  regarding tree planting the Grayslake Central High School in memory of Ruth P. No place to plant a tree at this time.

New members Bob Thompson and Nick Ketchum were voted in.

Margaret B would like to transfer to out club as the Libertyville Lions as closing their group. Patti made motion to approve transfer and Debbie seconded the motion. Transfer approved.

Tim K talked about the Lions flags for cars –sold 250 flags to convention. At this time we have 13 flags left. 

6/25 Oasis bike run. Mary D will lead and Patti will get supplies.

Carole made motion to adjourn and Rob seconded this motion. Meeting adjourned at  6:43 pm.

General Meeting

Called to order at 7pm

Pledge, roll call done. 

Cynthia gave an update on Terry Rockenbach as he expired 6/13/17 

Carol made a motion to approve the minutes from April, May and Jim R seconded the motion. Minutes were  approved.
Treasurer’s report reviewed.

Jim R will check with Grayslake North High School to see if they have a plaque for the scholarship winners.

Sign up for the Oasis Bike run passed around,

Sign up for Convention parade started by Rob D 

Sign up for Lake County Fair passed around.
Flag update presented to the group
Karl gave an update on the Memorial Parade and he talked the participants.

Candy Day Jamboree 8/24  in Lake Zurich

Our guest speakers for the night were the two scholarship winners, Jake Boxer from Grayslake North and Hannah Theer from Grayslake Central. They talked about their future plans.

Rich W installed our two new members Bob and Nick

For the Good of the Club: Carole and Bob P told some jokes.

50/50 raffle was won by Greg
Marilyn made a motion to adjourn and Bev seconded the motion. Meeting was adjourned at 8:23pm


REMINDER  TIME TO PAY YOUR DUES

